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ATTN: Commander, Letterkenny Army Depot
SDSLE-AS

Letterkenny

Chambersburg, Pennsylvania 172C1

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 80-01

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. J. Nicolosi of this
office on May 23, 1980 of activities authorized by NRC License No. SUC-1308
and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Nicolosi with Messrs. Callin
and Hamsher of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

With respect to License No. SUC-1308, the inspection was limited to discussions
of your plans for future activities authorized by this license. From these
discussions it is our understanding that this license is presently inactive

and that you have not received any material authorized by this license. We also
understand that you do not plan any use in the near future. We also understand
that if you plan to expand the scope of your licensed activities that you will
evaluate the need for a full time health physicist. If these understandings are
incorrect, please inform us.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, 2 copy of this letter and your reply will be
placed in the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

nkn D. Kinneman, Chief
terials Radiological Protection
Section

cc: Dept. of the Army
Headquarters U.S. Army Material
Development.: Readiness Command
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